
  OSHKOSH POLICE DEPARTMENT 

  PUBLIC INFORMATION OFFICE 

  420 JACKSON STREET  

  OSHKOSH, WI 54901 

  (920) 236-5742 

  

 

  

 FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

  

 OSHKOSH POLICE DEPARTMENT 

 ________________________________________   
 

Date:    January 26, 2016 
Time:  3:15 PM 
Contact:  Officer Joseph Nichols 

Public Information Officer 
 

Subject:   Oshkosh Police Department Phone System Upgrade – Main Phone 
Line Will Not Be Working 7PM – 8PM  

 
The Oshkosh Police Department’s main non-emergency phone line, (920) 236-5700, will be 
receiving an upgrade to its system.   During this system upgrade, the main non-emergency 
phone number will not be working.  The phone upgrade will take about one-hour and will begin 
at about 7PM and should be completed by 8PM.   
 
We ask if you have a non-emergency incident and need to call the Oshkosh Police Department, 
please call (920) 379-5856 during this time frame.    
 
Please continue to use 911 if you have an emergency. 
 
You will be notified when the problem is fixed.  Thank you. 
 

#### 


